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“But these are written that you may believe that Jesus is the Messiah, the Son of 
God, and that by believing you may have life in his name” (John 20:31) 

 

December 21, 2018 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS! We want to thank you for your prayers and support in 2018. We have had a 
very busy and fruitful year.  
 
CHURCH PLANTING & EVANGELISM 
Our church plant, Bethel Assembly of God in Abidjan, continues to grow monthly. We have added an area for our 
children and are now praying for land to place a tabernacle in 2019. We are out of room! Tim has also held 
over 25 revival and evangelism meetings with other churches across the nation since September. 

OUTREACH 
We enjoyed hosting Dr. Marshall N’Guessan from Harvest AG in El Paso in September and appreciate his medical 
outreach in Abidjan – Koumassi. Hundreds of people received medical treatment and the love of God. We also 
were able to contribute medicine and medical supplies to this clinic from last year’s outreach with the team form 
Carthage, MO. Pray for the development of long-term medical projects to reach people with the love 
of Christ. 
 
TEACHING 
We appreciate the teaching that Dr. Carl Chrisner provided to pastors and church leaders in September. Tim and 
Dr. Carl taught on the Holy Spirit at the AG headquarters in Abidjan and were joined by Missionary Brent Teague 
for a seminar on the Holy Spirit in the Western town of Danane. Pray for a move of the Holy Spirit to help 
heal this divided country. 
 
  

Bethel Assembly of God - Church plant started in fall 2017 Children's Church at Bethel Assembly - Dec. 2018 



 
• Tim launched Local Training Church 

Institutes through the Global 
University National Office from 
October to December. 

• There are now over 400 church 
leaders in 3 regions (Daloa, Tiasalle, 
and Abidjan – Center) engaged in 
training. Tim is teaching in these 
centers and training several pastors 
to provide ongoing training. 

• We are scheduled to launch three 
more regional training centers 
(Abidjan – East, Danane, and 
Boundiali) in January.  

• Pray for an army of trained 
church leaders to support the 
National Church vision to plant 
5,000 churches in the next 7 years. 
 

Thank you, North Texas District Men’s M inistry, for the Light for the Lost funds 
that have made this launch possible! 

 
• Tim taught Christology to over 60 

student pastors at the Bible 
Institute in Daloa as we continue 
to support training of ministers to fill 
new church plants across the 
country. 

• Pray for much needed resources in 
our 4 institute libraries. 

• Thank you to all of you who 
contributed on GoFundMe to the 
project Kristy launched for the Daloa 
Bible Institute. 

 
 
 
 
FAMILY 
We have enjoyed having our daughter 
Sarah with us this year as she is taking 
a year to travel, study, and minister 
before her final year at Missouri State 
University. Tim and Sarah recently 
welcomed a building team from 
Oklahoma while taking some time to 
enjoy the beach (photo right!). 
 
Tim had also just spoken for 3 nights in 
the neighboring town of Mossou during 
a week of revival meetings.  
 
 
 



Kristy now serves as the Head Librarian for the 
International Community School of Abidjan. This is an 
answer to prayer as our children can now be enrolled in the 
only accredited American school in Cote d’Ivoire. All three are 
thriving. Kristy has made amazing connections in the 
community, and Luke and Lillian are doing great 
academically, making new friends, and learning French. 
 
 
 
 

 

How to Support Our Work 
 
 Visit https://giving.ag.org - Search for Teague, Tim. Account #264485. 
 Paper pledge forms can be submitted by mail or faxed to: Assemblies of God World Missions 

Attn: Contributions, 1445 N. Boonville, Springfield, MO 65802, (417) 862 0085 (fax) 
 
How to Contact Us 
 

 E-mail: timkristy99@yahoo.com 
 Phone: (+225) 58 05 47 29 (Tim) / 58 05 47 63 (Kristy) 
 Facebook Group: Teague News - Teague Family Missions 
 Twitter: TeaguesInAfrica 
 Website: www.teaguefamilymissions.com 

 

AGWM Africa Vision: 
“Pursuing God together in the power of the Spirit 

for an increasingly redeemed and transformed Africa.” 
 

First day of school - August 2018 

Lillian and Luke at ICSA – Dec. 2018 

Kristy and Tim at the Pastorale 
in Yamoussoukro - August 2018 

Sarah smiling after finishing her online 
classes this semester! - Dec. 2018 
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